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APPENDIX B 

 
Application for Substantive Highway Scheme Funding 
 
This form should be completed and submitted to the highways officer serving 
your Area Board’s Community Area Transport Group by the end of June 2012 
and copied to Spencer Drinkwater in the Sustainable Transport Group 
 

Applicant Details: 
 

Name: Karen Linaker 
 

Area Board: 
 
Amesbury 

Email: karen.linaker@wiltshire.gov.uk 

Tel: 07917 751728 
 

Description and Location of Proposed Scheme: 
 

Scheme name Footpath link between Stonehenge Roundabout, Durrington & 
Countess Road, Amesbury 

Town/village: Durrington / Amesbury 

Road name/area of 
town/village: 

Stonehenge Roundabout, Durrington & Countess Road, 
Amesbury (running to Totterdown House) (A345) 

Brief description of 
scheme: 

Durrington Town Council has agreed to use funding it has from 
a 106 agreement with Persimmon Homes to put in place a new 
footpath link between Stonehenge Roundabout to Totterdown 
House on Countess Road, Amesbury. 
 
The 106 funding will fund over half the length of the route, the 
Amesbury CATG has been asked to fund £5k, and the 
remaining funds are requested from the Substantive Highways 
pot.  
 

 

Scheme Costs and Funding Sought: 
 

Estimated total cost of Scheme  
 

£ 71k 

Contribution from CATG’s Discretionary Highways Budget 
 

£ 5k (to be 
confirmed on the 
19th July) 

Contributions from third parties (e.g. town/parish councils) 
 

£ 49,491   

Funding sought from Substantive Highway Scheme Fund  
 

£ 16,509 

 
Cllr John Smale / Karen Linaker (01722 434697)  27 June 2012 
…………………………………………………………………                  ………..... 
Signature of Area Board Chair/Community Area Manager:  


